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I support HB 2961 because I care deeply about protecting the environment. I do not 

own a car or drive, but for those who must drive, electric vehicles are a less harmful 

option. With a new regime that is openly hostile to environmental protection and 

electric vehicles, we need to do whatever we can personally to push back against the 

path to ecocide that we're currently on. This bill will open up the possibility of owning 

an EV to a large swath of our population who currently cannot access home-

charging. 


